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BOARD OF DIRECTORS' MEETING 
SATURDAY, APRIL 30, 2011 

LA HABRA, CALIFORNIA 
 

HIGHLIGHTS 
 
Model a Restoration Guidelines and Judging Standards 
 
MAFCA President, Alex Janke, announced Revision 3 of the Model A Restoration Guidelines and 
Judging Standards is now available.  You may order from the MAFCA web site. 
 
The Restorer on DVD 
 
Currently Volumes 1-10 of The Restorer are available on DVD.  The Board has approved putting 
Volumes 11-20 on DVD.  The membership will be notified when this is completed and available. 
 
National Convention Status 
 
Dan Foulk, MAFCA Vice President, reported Marquette, MI in busy preparing their Registration Form 
for the 2012 National Convention and working on their Budget.  This will be a great convention. 
 
The 2014 National Convention will be held in Tacoma, WA.  Since they have held an event like this in 
the past, they have their planning well underway. 
 
National Awards Banquet Status 
 
Dan stated the plans for the 2011 National Awards Banquet in Santa Rosa CA are in place.  The 
Registration Form will be in the July/August issue of The Restorer and on-line after that time.  There 
will be a drawing for one of the first 50 qualifying registrants to win free hotel accommodations.   
 
There was a cancellation from the host chapter for the 2012 National Awards Banquet, however, Dan 
is working with some other chapters and will be announcing those plans when they are finalized. 
 
The 2013 National Awards Banquet is set for San Antonio, TX. 
 
National Tours 
 
Dan reported the 2013 National Tour has not been finalized but he is working several possibilities.  
 
The 2015 National Tour is set for Maine Lobsters & Lighthouses and the 2017 National Tour is set for 
the Pacific Northwest.  These will be much more information on these tours in the future. 
 
Youth Driving Award 
 
Stephanie Grundman, MAFCA Chapter Coordinator, presented a new Youth Driving Award Policy 
which was approved by the Board.  The purpose of this policy is to encourage young drivers to learn 
the technique and enjoyment of driving a Model A.  The policy gives chapters the requirements for 
young drivers to earn a patch and also includes all the information needed by the chapters to teach 
their young members how to drive a Model A.    
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